
On March 10, 2018, Starfish Initiative will hold its 8th annual College and Career Fair for its Scholars, 
Mentors and parents. And, we are inviting you to participate. This event showcases both local 
businesses and Indiana colleges and universities. We would love for you to be part of it.

WHAT:
College and career exhibits allowing students to explore the many unique options Indiana has to 
offer: Workshops for Scholars, Mentors and Parents that provide important information about financial 
aid, SAT/ACT preparation and tips on reaching the goal of college graduation and a fulfilling career, 
and Mock job interviews for upperclassman. 

WHEN:
Saturday, March 10, 2018
College and Career Booths: 10:30 am – 12:00 pm
Booth participants can arrive anytime after 9:30 am.  
We ask that you have your booth set up by 10:15 am. 

WHERE:
University of Indianapolis, Schwitzer Student Center  
(1400 Campus Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46227)

WHO:
406 Starfish Scholars, plus Mentors and Parents. 100% of 
Scholars are low-income and eligible 21st Century Scholars, 
81% are minorities, 60% live in single-parent or grandparent-
headed homes, and 67% will be first-generation college 
students.

REGISTER:
Colleges:  
https://www.starfishinitiative.org/colleges 

Businesses/Organizations:  
https://www.starfishinitiative.org/careers
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